
Building Inspections - Attn John Rioux 

Dear Mr. Rioux,

 As per our telephone conversation I ma requesting the permit for demolition at 40 Deering Ave. be 
extended. As of today all
has been finalized with the owner, his insurance carrier and us.
We will be executing the deed early next week to change ownership of the property to SAM 
Properties LLC.

Thanks
John

John Medici
fire and water damage specialist
KR Stiffler Construction
32 Tandberg Trail
Windham, ME 04062
207-400-7140
fax. 207-221-1367

From: <john@stifflerconstruction.com>
To: "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 1/30/2015 10:54 AM
Subject: Attn John Rioux
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